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September 26, 2020
Youth Commission Staff Report 



1. Youth Commission Vacancies: 
· City District 5 youth commission seat remains vacant. 

2. School Outreach 
· Commission staff, Jessica Ramos has done a tremendous effort reaching out to school by meeting virtually with school principals and teachers.  As a result, more schools are becoming aware of the Youth Commission.   

4. Reminder: 
· Monthly Reports are due to day 
· Proper Recycling awareness videos 
 
5. Other Commission Business: 
· Former Youth Commission now a San Jose School District teacher, is inviting commissioners to speak at a Race and Equity roundtable discussion with San Jose School district administration.   
· The City manager’s office has directive is to create a city of San Jose Race and Equity office. The Youth Commission has been invited to be work with this newly created office in the near future.  
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations to newest Commissioner, Paula Escobar for participating in the Sate ICMA conference.  




	



image1.png
Building Community Through Fun

— SANJOSE —— g‘%
CITY OF

PARKS, RECREATION &
NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES SAN JOSE

CAPITAL OF SILICON VALLEY




image2.png
Building Community Through Fun





